
 

 

NOTICE 
TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 

PUBLIC HEARING 
GRANGE HALL 

7:00 PM 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 27, 2016 

 
 

The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, April 27, 2016 
at 7:00 pm at the Grange Hall.  The purpose of the meeting is to obtain public 
input and review and discuss the potential language for a Blight Ordinance for 
the Town of East Haddam.  All residents of the Town of East Haddam are 
welcome to attend.  The proposed ordinance will be on the town website at 
www.easthaddam.org.  For more information call the First Selectman’s Office, 
(860) 873-5021 or email admin@easthaddam.org. 
 
Dated this 21st day of April, 2016   Mark B. Walter 

First Selectman 
 

 
 

 

http://www.easthaddam.org/

